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This year, Domestic Violence Services of Southwestern PA (DVSSP) invites

you to help us paint the town purple—one porch at a time! By shining a

purple light, you can spark conversation, show support, and raise

awareness—because Every1KnowsSome1 affected by domestic violence.

October is
Domestic Violence
Awareness Month

Purple is the color of hope, healing, and
solidarity with survivors.

Here’s how you can get involved:

Visit your favorite hardware store to

purchase a purple light bulb.

Replace your porch light—or any

outward-facing light—with purple

throughout October.

Snap a photo of your purple light and

share it on social media. Tag DVSSP and

use the hashtag #PurplePorchProject to

inspire others.

Every purple light is a reminder that survivors are not alone. Let’s come

together to shine light in the darkness!


